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Comments: I ride in the Chattahoochee National Forest, specifically, Tibbs, Tatum Lead and Milma Creek as well

as Oak Mountain OHC often and am very concerned that closing it will limit my ability to enjoy healthy, active

recreation my friends and family.  My friends and I have engaged guides and spend money shopping and eating

in the local areas around the forest service roads and trails. I am afraid that with continued limits on access my

children and their children will never get to experience the forest firsthand.  Please consider keeping these public

lands open to the public. 


